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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Rick McCorkindale - Noxious Odors in the Silverwood neighbourhood 
- CK 375-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2022 10:00 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Rick McCorkindale ‐ Noxious Odors in the Silverwood neighbourhood ‐ CK 375‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Sunday, December 11, 2022 ‐ 22:00 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

Date: Sunday, December 11, 2022 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: He/him/his 

First Name: Rick 

Last Name: McCorkindale 

Email:  

Address: Chomyn Crescent 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:  

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: City Council - Regular Business Meeting - 
Dec 19th, 1:00 pm - 1:00 pm 

Comments: 
Mr. Mayor and Members of Council, 
  
Councillor Randy Donauer suggested that we submit a letter noting our concerns regarding the matter of noxious 
odors in the Silverwood neighbourhood. 
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This past fall we became aware of an increasingly pervasive smell on many days and nights in our neighbourhood - 
Silverwood - and contacted councillor Donauer for his input and response. At the time we described it as fishy/ 
rendering plant odour and smelling something very similar (our reference point was growing up in Ontario and 
driving through Rothsay, Ontario with rolled up windows). We noted that it was not the more common smell of our 
nearby sewage plant which occasionally makes things unpleasant. 
  
Imagine our surprise to receive Randy’s response regarding the existence of a rendering plant (the nose knows) in 
the industrial area to the west of Silverwood. We won’t question the thinking behind allowing that particular kind of 
industry into an urban setting (and upwind of the neighbourhood) but would encourage Council to pursue all 
reasonable avenues to limit their emissions and halt any expansion of their capacity. 
  
Thank you for you consideration. 
 
Rick & Sylvia McCorkindale 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


